
 

 

 

 

 

The Preserve at Lake Thomas Homeowners Association, Inc. 

Canceled Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 

  July 11, 2019                                           
 

                                           
  

A regular meeting of the Board of Directors for the Preserve at Lake Thomas 

Homeowners Association, Inc., scheduled for July 11, 2019, was canceled due to no 

available quorum.              

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 


